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Admission Policy 

 

 

There is a legal duty on all schools to offer equal access to education 

regardless of disability. The school will consult with parents and relevant 

professionals to ensure that any additional needs, in particular any 

actions relating to the health and safety of the child concerned, of other 

children and of school staff, are addressed and supported. 

The school complies with and is fully supportive of the SEN and Disability 

Act 2001, which describes as unacceptable, policy or practice devised to 

exclude children from an educational establishment for reasons of 

disability. This will include the full range of learning difficulties, 

developmental delay, as well as medical, physical or sensory difficulties. 

Please see attached H.B.C. admissions information. 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx 
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